
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Spring 2 2024  

 

We hope you had a restful half term break and are ready to start the new half term.   
 

English 

In English, our fiction and non – fiction 

text is ‘Where The Wild Things Are’.  

When a boat appears, Max sails to the 

land of the Wild Things, he finds huge, 

multi-coloured monsters with big 

claws and teeth. 

  

 

We will be focusing on capital letters, 

finger spaces and full stops. We will be 

using the conjunction ‘and’ descriptive 

words and question marks. Children 

will write a sequence of sentences. 

In Guided Reading, we will be reading 

the following books;                                           

 

 

Maths   

In Maths, we will be focusing on place value within 50. We 

will also be learning how to measure length, height, mass 

and volume. We will be using the concreate, pictorial and 

abstract method to develop our understanding.  
 

Geography  

In Geography this half term, we will be focusing 

on map and compass work. We will be going for 

local walks in our local area and recognising 

landmarks in Bradford. We will also be making a 

map of our local area. 

 

Music 

In music this half term we will be recognising the 

pitch, pace, beat and pulse in a piece of music. 

Using the LauLau scheme for music will mean we 

are drawing alongside singing.  

 

 

PSHCE  

In PSHCE, children will identify their own strengths and 

what makes them individual. They will also be looking at how 

to use devices safely and road safety. 

RE 

Our unit this term is why are some festivals important in a 

community? We will be having lots of discussions, role 

playing and completing tasks to develop our understanding.  

 

Art 

In Art this term, we are focusing on printing. We will be 

using vegetables and objects that have a pattern. We will 

also be using the relief printing method to create a final 

piece.   

PE 

Outdoors, we will be learning how to play Basketball and 

indoors we will be learning how to move our body confidently 

and safely through dance. 

 

Computing & Online Safety 

In computing we are focusing on ‘Data and 

Information’. Our focus for online safety is 

copyright and ownership. 

 

At Home 

• Support your child with their homework and 

complete tasks each week. 

• Prepare your child for the Phonic Screening Test. 

(More information will be given by the class 

teacher).  

 

 

Science  

Our topic this term is animals. 

Children will learn and name some 

reptiles. We will also be looking at 

growing some plants as we enter 

spring. 


